From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 26 June 2014 17:31
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: 14/00038/SO - Land East Of Evenlode Crescent And South Of Langford Lane Kidlington

Stuart 

Apologies for the late response.

I agree with the Council's Decision Notice of 25/06/2014. That landscape visual impact and existing trees and hedges are major constraints.

A comprehensive landscape visual impact and effects assessment is required by a Chartered Landscape Consultant, a member of the Landscape Institute.  This to be in accordance with Guidelines for Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment, Third Ed. 2013, published by the Landscape Institute and Institute of Environmental Management and Assessment. Also a comprehensive tree and hedgerow survey, in accordance with BS 5837:2012 is to be implemented by a fully qualified arboricilturalist, and member of the Arboricultural Association.

Regards.

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect
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